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Comments: Please do not extend the OSV season past April 15th. There is too much damage to vegetation and
snow machines are not compatible with other activities. On Beartooth Pass, skiing, sight seeing and animals
leaving their dens in the spring are hindered by the annoyance of loud, fast and destructive snow machines.
Thanks for your consideration.



